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The 2024 year is officially underway for Great Lakes Seedline. Thank you to all of you that have prayed for Kelly and I as we moved to Michigan to help establish this ministry. The Lord has worked in many miraculous ways to make this new ministry possible. One item that we have been desperately in need of was a fork lift to assist with loading and unloading the trailer. A few weeks ago the Lord provided a fork lift for us that is in excellent condition and was priced very reasonable. The Lord has proven time and time again that his hand is on this ministry as he continues to provide every need. 
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We have already completed 4 projects this year. These churches were located in Indiana, Ohio, and Michigan. The church in Michigan was a brand new Seedline church. They completed 35,000 John/Romans, which is a tremendous amount for a first time project. The church was very excited about completing the project and plans on continuing to work with us on a regular basis. The pastor of the church attended a Pastor’s breakfast hosted by our home church and talked about how much his people loved the assembly project. After the breakfast I had a pastor come to me and we scheduled a project at his church for later in the year. This will also be a first time project. 
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My goal when establishing Great Lakes Seedline was to complete 20 projects during 2024. At this time I have 24 projects scheduled with 3 more that will likely be scheduled in the next few weeks. Praise the Lord!! Of the 24 projects that are scheduled, 5 of them are new churches to Seedline. I continue to be in awe at how the Lord continues to bless this ministry. We also had set a goal of completing 1 million John/Romans through Great Lakes Seedline this year. At this moment we are scheduled to assemble over 900,000. I truly believe that by the end of the year we will exceed the 1 million mark. 
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Please continue to pray with us that the Lord will continue to provide open doors for me to present the ministry of Great Lakes Seedline to new churches. Kelly and I will be presenting at Volinia Baptist Church during their missions conference this weekend and we will also be at Loomis Park Baptist Church in April for their missions conference. Please pray with us that these 2 churches will get involved with Great Lakes Seedline and that they would take Kelly and me on for monthly support. 
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We are more than excited about how God is blessing Great Lakes Seedline and I look forwared to providing more updates in the near future. 

Thank you for your continued prayers and financial support. 
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—Great Lakes Seedline has been established
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—The ministry of Great Lakes Seedline is growing rapidly.
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—Kelly and I are getting adjusted to our new surrondings in Michigan.
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—More men to surrender to the Seedline ministry
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—More opportunities to present Great Lakes Seedline to churches in the area
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—Kelly and I to find a home to purchase


